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NATHANIEL HAWTHORNE’S BOYHOOD HOME 

 

An Invitation to Join 

Members of the Hawthorne Community Association invite you to join our association that maintains and 

preserves Nathaniel Hawthorne's Boyhood Home for the use of the community. Currently, there are 

approximately two hundred members. 

In addition to its historic preservation mission, the Association provides a great way to meet other residents in 

Raymond and surrounding communities in an informal social setting. We traditionally hold a Strawberry Festival 

in June, a Chicken Barbecue in August, a Halloween (costume) party in late October and a potluck Christmas 

Party in December. Other events, such as yard sales are also organized from time to time. 

The house is available to members for meetings, receptions, movies, children's parties, craft fairs and other 

gatherings. Non-members may also rent the house. However, we strongly encourage membership. 

We are proud of our local landmark and invite you to join our efforts to continue maintaining this historic building. 

The bonus is having an opportunity to socialize with your neighbors! 

For questions or further information please visit our web site www.hawthorneassoc.com or contact Abel Bates 

at 207-318-7131 or by e-mail at abates1947@gmail.com.  Or contact Tracy at 207-329-0537 or by email at 

rtracy1@maine.rr.com. 

 

 
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION – Please send to: 

The Hawthorne Community Association 

P.O. Box 185, South Casco, ME 04077 

 
Name: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Mailing Address: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Local Address (if different from above): _______________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

E-Mail: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please return this form with your annual contribution of $10 per person or $20 per family. Additional tax-deductible contributions 

will be gratefully accepted to help us fulfill or mission of caring for the Hawthorne House. Indicate below if you would like a 

receipt for your records.  Thank you. 

 

Amount Enclosed: _____________________      Check here if you want a receipt _______ 

http://www.hawthorneassoc.com/
mailto:rtracy1@maine.rr.com

